REED RANCH SCHOOL PARENT COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES
MONDAY, JUNE 5TH, 2023
3:45PM

IN ATTENDANCE
-Merissa, Theresa, Debbie, Theresa E, Terry, Dean, Anjoli, DJ, Erin, Chantelle, Christa
CALL TO ORDER

- Dean called the meeting or order @ 3:45pm
- Motion to approve the agenda made by Chantelle, seconded by Merissa

PREVIOUS MEETING MINUTES

-Theresa read the previous meeting minutes
- Motion to approve the previous minutes made by Terry, seconded by Theresa E

OLD BUSINESS FOR DECISION AND ACTION

- The playground proposal is made up. It is going to be available at the potluck for people to view. For
insurance purposes it will not be a volunteer install. We will have to hire a playground company to install
it, which will cost around $18,631. We will also have a plaque for the donors

- Tax receipts can not be issued by parent council, if a person donating needs a receipt it needs to go
thru the school

- We are thinking of having a ribbon cutting ceremony

-Grad BBQ. Scott Bohrson is kindly dontating the rest of the hamburger patties, approximately 125
patties. They will deliver them to the school.

- Terry will be bringing his bbq, Dean will be bringing a large bbq as well.

-Parent council will get buns, condiments, cups, plates, napkins, and cutlery.

- The school will provide the cake, cheese slices, chips, and ice tea.

- Anjoli will pick up the patties from Kolbs meats.

- We will ask Leanne to put a note in the weekly reminder,asking people to bring a dessert or salad.
-The yearbook is progressing. Krista is collecting pictures etc... They will be pre ordered and $20 a book.
REPORTS FROM COMMITTEES

- Debbie read the treasurers report for April/May
- Motion to approve the report made by Christa, seconded by Chantelle

STAFF REPORT

-Terry is going to build a 9 square game outside for the kids. We played it at camp evergreen and
everyone loved it. Terry thinks it will cost approximately $500. He will use the recycle money for this
project.

NEW BUSINESS

- Picnic table install. We need to get a hold of One Call before we begin. The staff is going to decide
where they would like them and let us know what they decide by June 15th, we figure we will need 20
bags of cement. Hoping to get them installed before the fall festival in September.

CORRESPONDENCE



-None
NEXT MEETING DATE AND ADJOURNMENT
SEPTEMBER 25TH, 2023



